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           This Week at Lincolnshire 

 

                 Today, September 22 
               5:00 – 6:30 p.m.  Youth Night  
               Youth will prepare supper.  

 

                 Monday, September 23 
                 9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study 

 

                Thursday, September 26 
                      7:00 p.m.  Leadership Team Meeting  

 
                 Saturday, September 28 

                2:00 – 6:00 p.m.  Outreach & Caring 
                  Jan Ward’s Shepherding Group 
                 Meet at the Thomas Lake Home 

Leadership Team Minutes 
Sept. 15, 2019 

 

Leadership Team met after worship to reconsider a motion passed Sept. 1 
regarding Zo Baptist congregation.  That motion read, “We accept Zo 
Baptist’s request to rent our building as per proposal. An announcement 
will be made to congregation Sunday, Sept. 8 of a special congregational 
meeting to vote on the matter Sunday, Sept. 22 after worship.” 
New information, explained by Paul, resulted in a motion to rescind the 
Sept. 1 motion. The motion was seconded.  Motion passed.  Follow-up 
contacts with Zo Baptist congregation will be made by Pastor Paul, Jan 
Ward, and Joe Henderson. There will be no congregational meeting on 
Sept. 22. 

Meeting was adjourned. 
Notes by Carolyn Egolf 

______________________________________ 
 

Stewardship Meeting for Congregation 
Following worship service …next Sunday, September 29 

 

An informational meeting will be held next Sunday following the 
worship service.  Copies of the preliminary budget will be distributed 
with explanations of line items.  This is an excellent time to ask questions 
you may have regarding expenditures,  the process of preparing the 
budget and the distribution of church funds or any other questions 
germane to church dollars. You are urged to attend. 

______________________________________ 
 

Stewardship Committee reports that contributions for the month of 
August totaled $10,797 with expenses of $10,336 resulting in a positive 
balance of $461. Year to date contributions total $85,577 and expenses 
total $87,116 for a negative balance of $1,539.  Even though we are 
spending more than we receive right now, we are ok financially. Bob 
Kaylor says “Remember that we cannot spend more than receive 
forever.”  ______________________________________ 
 

 

Jan Ward expresses her “Thank You” to the 
kitchen crew who helped prepare and serve 
the dinner following Marie Clark’s funeral 
service. The menu of Swiss steak, mashed 
potatoes and green bean casserole was a 
favorite and was the requested  dinner by 
Marie and her family.   


